
 

 

BLOOM PUBLIC SCHOOL 

C-8, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi 

POSTPONEMENT OF ANNUAL DAY 2017 

 

7 th November 2017  

 

Dear Parent,  

Due to the pollution and the deteriorating Delhi air quality, the Annual 

Day has been postponed. All practices as well as outdoor activities have 

been suspended.  

Fresh dates for the Annual Day will be announced depending on the 

School Academic Calendar and weather conditions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Academic Incharge 


